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Regarding the proposed merger:

 

Arizona Complete is not currently able to effectively manage their existing book of business, expanding their role with AHCCCS will
only exacerbate the problems our providers and patients experience with this payer. 

 

Mary Lou Barraza

Director of Business Development

Arizona Community Physicians
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